
 

 
Welding Technology Corporation 

24775 Crestview Court, Farmington Hills, MI USA 48335 

To our valued customer, 
 
 
WTC has stopped production of all 2050 products. This technology has 
served the industry for the past 15 years. 
 
We invite you to review the 2200/4000 products for your weld control 
requirements through our website or contact your local sales account 
manager. 
 
WTC intends to support the Technitron 2050 product line with spare 
components up until December 31, 2015, and repairs (subject to 
availability of components) up until December 31, 2019. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and consideration of WTC 
products, and look forward to supporting you in the future. 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
Steve Coe 
Director of Sales & Marketing 
Welding Technology Corporation 
 
 
 
The information provided in this document is subject to change without prior notice. 

 


